
You're Invited to Our Church Leadership 

Retreat! 

Dear Youth Group Leaders, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Church Leadership Retreat! This retreat is 

designed to equip, inspire, and rejuvenate our youth group leaders as we work together to serve 

the young people in our community. 

Details: 

• Date: March 15-17, 2024 

• Location: Pine Valley Retreat Center 

• Time: Arrive by 5:00 PM on March 15 

Highlights: 

• Workshops on Leadership Skills 

• Group Discussions and Networking 

• Spiritual Growth Sessions 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to ensure your spot. You can reply to this email or contact the 

church office. 

We look forward to an amazing weekend filled with fellowship, learning, and spiritual growth! 

Blessings, 

The Church Leadership Team 


